
Members of the Senate Transportation Committee, 

 

I support the renaming of a section of Route 84 in Ashtabula County after our WWII Veterans. I 

believe the sacrifices of those who never returned along with those who did deserve to be 

honored for that sacrifice. 

 

Thank you, 

Suzanne Corlew 

 


